
Announcements    

Wednesday October 30, 2024 

RED Day    

Good Morning, Arrowhead High School! 

 
 

• There is a HOSA – Mental Health presentation for students TODAY after school 
in the North Campus junior study hall starting @ 2:45 p.m. 
 

• Auditions for the musical Bright Star are COMING SOON! Auditions are open 
to ALL students.  Even if you missed the pre-audition workshops, you can still 
audition!  You need to sign up for an audition slot for either MONDAY, 
NOVEMBER 11th or TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 12th. Call back auditions will be 
held on Friday, Nov 15th. See the Arrowhead Drama website for more audition 
materials and information, or contact Mrs. Markano 

 

• Attention all Arrowhead students!  Veterans Day is coming soon and Arrowhead 
is holding our annual Veterans Day Breakfast on Friday, November 8th. We 
invite Arrowhead students to bring their family members who are veterans to be 
honored at this special breakfast. Students with family in attendance will be 
excused from class to attend. RSVP by this Friday, November 1st to Mrs. 
Morgan or use the URL on the signs around school. We hope to see you and 
your veteran family members there!   

 

• Are you missing something? Please come to the front office lost and found and 
take a look and see if it was turned in.  


